From: Melissa Carlgren

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Oppose Costly Cap-and-Trade in SB 1530
Date: Saturday, February 8, 2020 8:40:05 AM

Dear Chair Dembrow,

I am opposed to Cap and Trade. This bill combined with the Oregon CAT tax will put my family’s small business
out of business. We are life long Oregonians and it makes me very sad that the politics and legislation in this state
are forcing us to consider moving to another state that allows us to make a living.

Sincerely,

Melissa Carlgren

12950 S New Era Rd
Oregon City, OR 97045
mcarlgren@gmco.com
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